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The ribbon cutting for the new wing took place on Tuesday, April 
17, 2018.

PTO Meeting 
Our final PTO Meeting of the 2017-2018 school year will be held 
on Tuesday, May 8, 2018 at 5:00 PM. We’ll review the monies 
raised throughout the school year and vote on spending.

PTO Officers and Volunteers
We have an officer position we need to fill. If you’re interested 
please send your name, phone and email to 
president@wfepto.com

We have several volunteer opportunities throughout the year as 
well if an officer position isn’t for you. We always need help!
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School Supplies 

You will have an opportunity to 
purchase school supplies on-
line once again. This year we’re 
using EPI.  There is information 
on our  Facebook page  and 
information was sent home 
with your child. The deadline is 
June 2, 2018. 

Important Dates 

May 1 - No School (Election 
Day) 

May 3 - 5th Grade Program, 
6:30PM 

May 10 - Book Fair Begins 

May 11 - Field Day 

May 15 - Career Day 

May 16 - Senior Walk 

May 17 - 5th grade Wax 
Museum 

May 18 - Splash Day 

May 22 - Kindergarten 
Graduation 

May 23 - Last Day of School

PAW PRINT 
Walton Ferry Elementary School Pride PTO
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Spring Fling Update 

Thank you to everyone who 
attended Spring Fling and/or 
donated auction items and baked 
goods. 

Our profit from the event was 
$8,252.78!  

Literacy Council of Middle 
Tennessee Winner! 

Thank you to everyone who 
voted for Walton Ferry 
Elementary School! Because of 
you our school won $500 worth 
of books for our library!  

Box Tops 

Don’t forget to keep collecting 
over the summer for our fall 
collection.
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